

Mr. Todd Nelson Woodrow Development P. O. Box 4708 Northbrook, IL 60065

Dear Todd:

Thank you for the quality modification and speedy trouble free installation.

As you are well aware we are planning on expanding our operations here in the Midwest over the next several years. When we are ready to expand or need modifications in the future you can be sure that we will use your services again.

Again, thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Craig Erickson

Director of Technical Systems & Software Development

CE/co